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JBMa r' tinMEMORANDUM FOR: Daniel M. Gillen, Project Manager MHaisfieldNew Facilities Section WKerr

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

TH",U : Dan E. Martin, Section Leader
New Facilities Section
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

FROM: Giorgio N. Gnugnoli, Project Manager
New Facilities Section
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

SUBJECT: FINAL RADIOLOGICAL ASSESSMENT IN SUPPORT OF LICENSE
RENEWAL'FOR THE DAWN URANIUM MILL

The attached subject report on the radiological impacts from operation of
the Dawn Mining Compa'iy uranium mill has been prepared at the request of
the State of Washington's Department of Social and Health Services
(DSHS), and reflects incorporation of their comments on an earlier draft.
Comments from DSHS were received by letters dated-January 29 and March 5,
1982, and were discussed in telephone conversations with Donald Peterson
(DSHS) on Marg 16 and 17,1982. At the request of the State of
Washington, several changes were made in the draft version of the subject
report. Briefly, these revisions include:

Correction of the geographical location specified for the town
of Ford, Washington from that originally submitted by Dcwn
Mining Company.

Updating emission control factors to reflect the most recent
available information from DSHS on progressive tailings
reclamation plans and actual stack sampling data.

* Updating previously utilized normalized release rates to
reflect the most recent information available.
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The first few pages of the computer printout, which contain many of the
items- referred to in the State of Washington's January 29, 1982
submittal, should be included with the package transmitted to the DSHS.
This will serve to demonstrate that their comments were incorporated as
discussed with them previously by telephone.

Giorgio N. Gnugnoli, Project Manager
New Facilities Section
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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